 New parking rules from the 2011 HOA Board of Directors.  Please contact the board at any time (via Solid Rock Properties) with your comments or concerns regarding parking rules. The visitor only parking signs will be removed. Parking is open at the present. Residents must remember that each board can determine parking needs and set rules for the common area.  A new board is chosen every year and therefore parking rules can be changed every year. You are always guaranteed parking in your garage and driveway. Curb parking is only allowed for loading and unloading or for work vehicles that must park close to a unit.

